
     
   
 

By the Numbers  
November 8th:   
Contribution: $4,517.00 
eGive: $2,785.00 
Total: $7,302.00 
Budget: $6,113.00 
Be A Blessing: $351.00 

Preaching Minister: Brady Horner (325-260-1903) 
Youth Minister: Clay Howell (615-879-0983) 
Children’s Education Coordinator: Jackie Lee (325-518-4767) 
 

Elders: Randy Bibb, Jim MacDonald, Steve Stovall, Troy Tom 
 

Deacons: Don Bell, Manny Carneiro, CJ Chaney, Jon Cogburn, 
Eric Gumm, Adam Lott, Chris Meeks, Matt Waldrip 
 

 

Prayer Concerns 
~Melody Loveland is scheduled to have another knee surgery on November 18th.  
 

~Prayers for Bradi Williams and family as they seek a clear path and peace through 
health concerns. 
 

~Continued Prayers for Patsy Williamson and her recovery from recent falls.  
 

~Jack Tarkenton is dealing with several health concerns.   
 

~Barbara Carneiro’s grandfather and aunt will be released to go home very soon.   
 

~Further tests on Autumn Meeks’ grandfather show he does not actually have a 
blood cancer, but he has Thrombocytosis.  Prayers of praise as he seems to be 
doing very well at this time.   
 

~Continued prayers for Brady Horner’s mom, Beth Horner.  She needs to be 
infection free for 2 weeks before she can have a double knee replacement.   
 

~Prayers for Chester Lynd’s sister and her battle with cancer. 
 

           
    

 

Youth Ministry News 
Sunday morning class is back! Join us on Sunday mornings at 9 AM in the  
youth house to explore the life and ministry of Jesus in the Gospel of John. 
 

November 20th-22nd--Our Fall Retreat is next weekend! We will be going to  
Solid Rock camp in Eastland, TX to experience God and bond as a group. The  
retreat theme is “Between the Trees.” The $30 payment is due TODAY. 
 

               
 

 
 
 
 
 

Children’s Ministry News 
~Oops, I made a mistake and submitted the wrong lesson info.  Last week children studied Psalm 25 with 
a focus on, God is our friend.  This week, children will hear the story of Jonah with emphasis on the fact 
that God is all knowing.  Wednesday PM lessons review the Sunday lesson as well as main points of 
previous lessons.  We are asking the question, who is God? And through Bible examples are studying that 
God is real, our Creator, all powerful, faithful, kind and more.  “No power in the sky above or in the earth 
below—indeed, nothing in all creation will ever be able to separate us from the love of God that is 
revealed in Christ Jesus our Lord” (Romans 8:39). 
~Remember to pray for Westgate educators!  In November, we are praying for strength for our 
educators.  Let’s pray that God will strengthen and protect through challenges and trials. “But the Lord is 
faithful, and He will strengthen you and protect you.” 2 Thess. 3:3-5.   
~Last Sunday, children explored the qualities that make a good friend and  
learned that God was a friend to David.  Thanks to Hayley and Skyla for sending  
pictures of children learning to be friends with each other and discovering how  
God wants to be their friend.    
 

 

  

 

Building 
Lockup: 
 

November- Manny 
Carneiro 
December- C.J. 
Chaney 

 

Happy Birthday: 
Nov. 15th: Adam Lott 
Nov. 21st: Kelly 
MacDonald 
 
Our Calendar:   
Nov. 25th: No Bible 
Classes 
 

Nov. 26th: 
Thanksgiving Day 
 

Dec. 5th: Breakfast 
w/Santa 
 

Dec. 6th: Claire 
Longley Bridal 
Shower 
 
 

    
 

    
  

 
 

    
 

 
    

 
 

   
    

 
  

Devo & Games last Sunday. 






